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A STRONGER PLACE FOR 
COMMUNITY 

 

Board of Directors - Call for Candidates 
The Co-operative Housing Federation of BC (CHF BC) is seeking individuals who will contribute their 
skills and passion for co-operative living to our Board of Directors.   Join us to help shape a future where 
housing co-operatives are inclusive communities of sustainable and permanently affordable housing.   

 

Candidates must be committed to a just and equitable 
society where diversity of age, gender, ethnicities, 
cultures and age are recognized as essential elements of 
a truly inclusive community.   

The CHF BC Board of Directors strongly believes that it 
can make a positive impact on the co-op sector by 
assembling individuals from different lived experiences 
to lead the organization. 

Directors are democratically elected by CHF BC’s 
members.  One (1) Vancouver Island director will be 
elected at the Vancouver Island Council on Wednesday 
October 7, 2022 and five (5) at large directors will be 
elected at the AGM on November 20, 2022.  All board 
positions are for two-year terms.   
 
You are eligible to run for election if: 

• You are at least 18 years of age 
• Your co-op is a member of CHF BC whose dues are current 
• You have not been found by a court to be incapable of managing your own affairs 
• You do not owe your housing co-op any money 
• You are not an undischarged bankrupt 

 
Nominations for the position of Vancouver Island Director must be received by 4:30 p.m. on Friday, 
October 7.   Nominations for At-large Director positions must be received by 4:30 p.m. on Monday, 
November 14. 
 
Interested candidates should complete the Candidate’s Declaration form and email to 
members@chf.bc.ca.  
 
To learn more about the Co-operative Housing Federation of BC, please read our 2020 Year In Review 
or visit our website at chf.bc.ca. 
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